
Events 2020 Q3 report update

This my last quarter report as Events DC, after 2 years at the board of Open 
Source Matters,  I have decided to not run for another term, and to lead myself 
to other commitments in the Joomla! community.
The handover with my elected successor David Aswani as been held and David 
was on boarded successfully.

One of the main update coming from the events department is the redo of the 
joomla! user group directory, the work under a sandbox as been started, the 
new jug directory will be migrated from SobiPro to DP Calendar, the events 
submissions will follow soon the jug directory is completed.
I would like to thank you, Jaz Parkyn,  Andrea Gentil and Wilco Alsemgeest for 
there collaboration.

2020 will end without any in person event, due the the COVID-19 pandemic, this 
has affected our way to organize in person events, by switch to hold virtual 
online events, but I really hope that this is will be only temporary and we will  
meet soon to celebrate our beloved CMS   Joomla!
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